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Monday, 16 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Re: The Green price increase  

 

This letter is to advise you that the price of The Green (our after-school provision), will   

increase from January 2024:  

 

• Children in nursery and reception (EYFS) will be charged at £17 per day 

• Children in years 1 – 6 will be charged at £15 per day  

 

This price increase is needed to meet inflationary pressures on the school’s budget. The 

difference in price for EYFS children takes account of the additional staffing needed to 

meet the pupil staff ratios for children of this age.  

 

As always, we expect families to keep their Parent Pay accounts, or voucher payments, in 

credit.  

 

We have employed additional staff to increase the capacity  of The Green. There will be 

additional children invited to join The Green starting after the coming October half term.  

 

Please  feel free to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Kindest regards,  

Mike Gordon  

Mike Gordon  

School Business Manager 


